
Ladies Info Effective With Fall ‘25/Spring ’26 Session 

 

Welcome back everyone!   As you all know, we try hard to avoid other pool 

events to allow you to attend as many as you want.  That being said, we can’t 

avoid them all and trying to reschedule a ladies match is quite a daunting task 

given the allowable time frame, and having to play it where originally 

scheduled.  So, in an effort to hopefully eliminate, or reduce the need for 

reschedules, or multiple forfeits, we have made a couple changes.  You could 

always replace a player without our prior approval, and that won’t change; 

however, once you dropped someone from your roster, you couldn’t add them 

back.  That part is changing.  So, basically, you can now have subs.  To keep 

things fair, you cannot sub more than two players on any week (date of play) 

AND the skill level you are bringing in must be equal to or lower than the 

player (s) not there.  You CANNOT add a sub that is already listed on the roster 

of another team and the added players do not have to be established (i.e. a new 

player, or one without 10 scores can be added provided membership dues are 

paid).   This should help when you have players on vacation, etc.  And, you still 

have the option for one full team reschedule during the Session if needed.  The 

match will need to be played where originally scheduled and can wait to be 

made up the next time you play there (vs. within two weeks as is currently in 

your bylaws), PROVIDED there is another scheduled date at that location.  

Remember, you can always reschedule to play ahead of your original date.  

What WILL NOT change is that whoever is on your roster for the final four 

matches (two weeks of play) WILL BE the roster that would advance with to 

post-session play.  So, be sure your subs know that they are just that…helping 

out in a pinch.  Also, to help those where Murphy’s Law is so far away, if a 

match needs to be rescheduled there, it can also be made up at RBA as it is the 

same owner.   


